
State of Florida 

~~ 

DATE: December 5,2001 
TO: Blanca Bayo, Director, Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
FROM: Kimberley PeHa, Bureau of Telecommunications, Division of Legal Services &@>L 
RE: Request for Permission from Comptroller’s Office to Write-off the RAFs for the year 

2000 for Fred Tosti (TE389). 

On April 9, 2001, Docket No. 010426-TC was established to address TE389’s failure to 
remit M s  for the year 2000. By Order No. PSC-O1-14IO-FOF-TC, issued on June 29,2001, the 
Commission approved the cancellation of TE389’s Pay Telephone Certificate No. 2747 due to the 
passing away of Mr. Tosti. The Commission further ordered that the outstanding Regulatory 
Assessment Fees not be sent to the Comptroller’s Office for collection, but instead, that the Division 
of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services should request permission to write-off the 
uncollectible amount. 

Therefore, staff requests that Bureau of Administrative Services/Fiscal Services Section take 
the appropriate steps to seek permission from the Comptroller’s Office to write-off the uncollectible 
RAFs for the year 2000 for TE389. 

KMP 

cc: Jessica Elliott 
Jackie Knight 
Paula Isler 
Sandy Moses 
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